Winter CAMP 2018

Winter Camp starts on Friday, February 23 All campers (with a parent to check them in) should be at MCA no later than 4:00pm.

We must have the attached forms, with signatures, in order to allow your kid to attend Camp.  You can bring the completed forms back the day we leave for camp when you check-in your child, or you can give them to the church office anytime before check in and we will add them to our files.

Two forms are attached:

1)
Complete and sign the Health Questionnaire and attach a copy of your child’s 
immunization record to it.  Be prepared to turn in ALL medications (including vitamins) to 


the nurse during check-in on Friday.

2)
Please go over the Letter of Understanding carefully with your child.  Then sign it and have 
your child sign it, indicating to us that you and your child both understand the camp rules 


and guidelines, and that it is important that your child follow them.

3)
Complete the photo release form. This tells us we have your permission to take your student’s picture and post it on our social/website

FOR YOUR INFORMATION:

All campers must have their own Bible, pillow, bedding, toiletries, clothes, etc.  If your child does not have their own Bible, be sure to let us know at check-in so we can find one for them to borrow.

Please pack for winter weather. We are hoping for snow and the students will be encouraged to play in it. Please send snow play clothes as well as just cold weather clothes. We are expecting temperatures as low as 20 degrees.

Campers are allowed to bring snow play items (sleds, tubes, boards, etc).

Campers cannot receive phone calls at camp, nor can they call you… please don’t ask them to.  If we need you, we will use the contact information you’ve given us.  If you need to reach us, first call the church office at (951) 247-7116 and then Pastor Gabe’s cell at (951) 265-9837.

Your child will need their own spending money to buy snacks from the snack bar.  There is also a love offering taken for our camp worship experience at the final session.  We suggest $10-$20 spending money for the weekend and no more than $25.  All campers are responsible for their own money, there is no camp bank system at winter camp.

We plan to return from camp around 6:00PM on Sunday, February 25.  Please be at church to pick up your camper.  Do not wait for your child to call you.

Sincerely,

Pastor Gabe

